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Eric Pfändler came over for the Stoneleigh show by road from Zurich with several 

fellow MGV8 enthusiasts. 
 
 
 
 

 
Nic Houslip looking zonked and glad to find a place to rest up with a cup of tea 

midway through the afternoon.  
 
The annual MG-Triumph Show at Stoneleigh always attracts many overseas 

and UK classic car enthusiasts keen to visit the specialist traders’ stalls, often 
successfully finding elusive spare parts. So many fellow MGV8 friends appear as 
you stroll around the display halls – John Cumming, Ian Ailes, Roger Parker and 
many more stopped to chat. Brown & Gammons had a large stand featuring the 
new MG SUV which was attracting a great deal of interest. 
 
There is a really a welcome cordial atmosphere at the Stoneleigh show and it 

is clearly very popular as one of the first classic car shows of the year featuring 
MGs. 
 


